
        

 
 
 
 

 Due to inclement weather, the Jingle Walk is being postponed to Tuesday, December 20th,  
from 6-8PM. Please see Mrs. Fama or Mrs. Carey if you have any questions.  
 

 Junior High Track will meet in the SH Cafeteria today after school.  Be prepared to run inside because 
of inclement weather. 
 

 Owen Morris defeated Mathias Valencia-Campos in the Finals to win the 2022 BHS FIFA World Cup! 
Gio Giaquinto came in third place. There was a notable upset as Shane Dellafranca took out Dean 
McDonough in the semi-finals. Thanks for all who participated, volunteered their systems, and helped 
with setup and cleanup. Stay tuned for eSports future tournaments. Smash, NHL, 2K, Madden, Mario 
Kart, MLB the Show, Rocket League, and more shortly ahead! Keep your Winter Wednesdays open! 
 

 This is the last week to order Minty Messages and Jr. High T-shirts. They are available in the 
cafeteria every day or from Mr. Fasano in room 235.  

 
 Drama Club has a meeting today 12/15 at 2:40PM in Rowe Hall. All members must attend.  

 
 BHS Theatre is holding auditions for the classic musical “BYE BYE BIRDIE” beginning this 

Friday 12/16. See flyers posted around the school for more information!!! (see below!) 
 

 Holiday Spirit Week is next week! See flyer below! 
 

 
 


